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Building on a Strong Foundation: Preparing Bay Area Nurses for our Future
June 2, 2015
9:30am – 3:00pm
 
Moore Foundation
1661 Page Mill Road
Palo Alto, CA 94304
 
AGENDA
 
I. Networking, registration, light breakfast						9:30am
 

II.  Welcome and importance of partnerships						10:00am
· Judee Berg, Executive Director, California Institute for Nursing and Health Care		 

III.  Betty Irene Moore Nursing Initiative legacy and academic-practice collaboration	10:15am
· Diane Schweitzer, Gordon and Betty Moore Foundation

 
IV. Creating change through connections and relationships				10:30am
· Jennifer Cunha, MBA, Performance Improvement, Design Thinking and Innovation Consultant 
Kaiser Permanente
V. Pop up 1: SJSU and Santa Clara County Public Health Nurses 				11:00am
· Katherine Abriam-Yago, San Jose State University and Elinor Stetson and Edita Odias, Santa Clara County Department of Public Health
· Table Discussion:  What does the nurse of the future look like?  What are the top skills / competencies that need to be developed?
· Share highlights

VI. Pop-up 2: USF and Interprofessional Clinic Experience				11:45am
· Wanda Borges, University of San Francisco and Lee Moore, Asian & Pacific Islander Wellness Center
· Group Discussion – Given required skills and competencies of the future nurse, how can clinical sites and schools work together to prepare him/her?



VII. Lunch										12:30pm
 

VIII. Exercises										1:15pm
· USA Change Day
· Complete the sentence

IX. Pop-up 3: East Bay Education/Practice Partnership Meetings				2:00pm
· Roxanne Holm, John Muir Health System, Marshall Alameida, College of Marin, Nikki West, California Institute for Nursing and Health Care
· Table Discussion: What is a valuable, feasible program, project, meeting or action you can take to strengthen or develop a partnership between your organization and your local schools / clinical sites?  What is the first (or next) step you will take?
· Share

XI. Wrap up and takeaways from the day						2:45pm













We are thankful to the Gordon and Betty Moore Foundation for generous grant funding to hold this event, and for donating meeting space.
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